
 

 

Based on information supplied by you, we have processed and accepted your request for the facility identified with the 
above DEP/EPA identification number. The status of your facility remains: 

 
 
 
Please notify us in writing if there is any change in your operations which would affect your status. For further assistance, 
please call the Hazardous Waste Notification Coordinator at (850)245-8760 or (850)245-8772.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Michael X. Redig 
Environmental Manager 
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section  
 
ME ID: 37479  
Email Address: susan.metcalfe@bocc.citrus.fl.us 

   

                 03/11/2008

Susan Metcalfe, Director   

Citrus County Central Landfill   

PO Box 340   

Lecanto, FL 34460-0440   

   

DEP/EPA ID: FLD982102741  

LOCATION: 230 W Gulf To Lake Hwy, Lecanto.  

   

   

                  Non-handler 

 



FACILITY DOCUMENT LOG DETAILS: 
 
Document Log ID: 1813  
CITRUS COUNTY CENTRAL LANDFILL  
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Process Date Author
Logged 2/21/2008 9:05:35 AM Pandley_R 
Data processing 3/10/2008 Noland_T 
Completeness Review 3/11/2008 2:40:20 PM Noland_T 
Notification Letter Emailed 3/11/2008 2:41:02 PM Noland_T 

 Booked into Oculus
3/11/2008 2:41:33 PM  or  

       Add new process

 
Date Comment Author

3/6/2008 
4:26:00 

PM

I left Mrs. Metcalfe a message to let her know that the EPA ID # that she put on this form is not located at 230 W Gulf To 
Lake Hwy in our system, we have it at 1300 S Lecanto Hwy. Noland_T 

3/11/2008 
2:34:55 

PM

She called me back on Monday and she said that she was thinking that we had 2 numbers for them but I told her that the 
other one belonged to 1300 S Lecanto Hwy. and she said she knows that the landfill is not at 1300 Lecanto Hwy and it is 5 
miles away from their facility. 

Noland_T 

Add new 
comment Add comment










